
From: Holly Duncan
To: Dusty Pilkington
Cc: Tristen Lamb; Rebecca Stratis
Subject: RE: BL-17-00021 Teanaway
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 11:54:01 AM

Dusty,
 
These properties will be served by the Snoqualmie Pass Water District which is a Group A water
system and the same utility district provides sewer infrastructure to these parcels as well.  Public
Health has no comment on the project.
 
Thank you,
 
Holly Duncan
 

From: Dusty Pilkington 
Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 9:33 AM
To: Holly Duncan; Kelly Bacon; Josh Hink; Lucas Huck; Mark Cook; Candie Leader; Justin Turnbull; Sara
Folk; Karen Hodges
Subject: BL-17-00021 Teanaway
 
 
Greetings. There was possibly some confusion as to the end of the comment period on this one. I
forgot to change the date on my template when I sent it out. If possible, I would like to see

comments back on this by the 21st of December if possible. If the confusion caused a delay, I totally
understand, so let me know if that will be a problem.
 
 
Thanks!
 
BL-17-00021 Teanaway Ridge
 
Dusty Pilkington
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby St # 4, Ellensburg, WA 98926
(509) -962-7079
dusty.pilkington@co.kittitas.wa.us
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